Hall, Yvonne
M

From: Joe Elstone <JEIstone@ferncreekfire.com>
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 10:08 AM

To: Hall, Yvonne

Subject: 17DEVPLANT133

Yvonne-

If the building has a fire alarm system, then it will need a Knox Box. Additional hydrants will not be needed.
Thx

Joseph Elstone

Fire Marshal

Fern Creek Fire Protection District
9409 Old Bardstown Rd

Louisville, Ky. 40291

502 239 7075

502 239 1872 fax
www.ferncreekfire.com

| N Nev Plan 1152



